DBF Board MEETING January 4, 2017
Location: Williamsville Country store
Called to order: 6:41 
Roll Call:
 Present - All Waters, Nanticoke, Three Ponds, Tidal Patterns, Tidewater, Wicomico, Choptank, Pocomoke
Not Present- Bad Weather, Delmar, Justamere, Lower Sussex, Three Rivers
Minutes Read:  Steve Redden read minutes from December meeting.
Treasurer Report: 
Bob Chango reported a current balance of $23,979.50 Bob reported that Quicken was up and running and all accounts have been balanced.
Youth Report: No report available 
Conservation: 


Steve Redden spoke to Joe Love of MD DNR about possible size restrictions that may come to the Potomac. One scenario would only allow one 15 inch fish after July 1. Brian Barnes reported on possible changes that could affect future tournaments. These were a release zone, a second weigh in tank that will need to be temperature controlled and monitored with all fish being checked before release. Brian is to attend a few MD DNR meeting where more details will be discussed.
Public Relations: No report available
Old Business:
9 clubs have paid dues for 2017 and this money has been sent to nationals.

Bob Chango discussed the availability of board positions if anyone is interested.

New Business:
February 4th Big Mouth Fishing expo was announced
Bob Chango discussed the need to get the 1099 forms out to all individuals who made enough money in 2016. These forms must be out by Feb. 15th.
National Anglers have received packets for the 2017 event. A format change was announced based on the number of additional anglers. 

It will be as follows: Pre-fish Saturday and Sunday


                      Fish Monday and Tuesday to cut the field


                      Wednesday is an off day



         Competition Days are Thursday and Friday



         Finals are Saturday Top 7 Anglers and Co-anglers

Brian announced the regionals will be hosted by MD this year on September 30 and October 1 the location will be upper bay but the launch point has not been set

The complete 2017 Schedule was announced including buddy tournament dates

There was a brisk discussion on the TBF/DBN and the tournament conflict dates. 
How to improve tournament turn-out was discussed with several ideas thrown out but the general consensus is that some new blood with new ideas could help.

Discussion on fishing on Sundays was discussed and a brief history on how it came about. It was also noted that this was taken back to all clubs years ago and went to a board vote.

Bob Chango read the chapter in the DBF by-laws concerning what would happen to all funds if DBF were to fold. By Delaware law as a non-profit all monies would be donated to youth and charity organizations.

A discussion was held about what type of help the federation needs. A better description may bring in more help. Ex. Photographer
The weigh in trailer was discussed and the need for repairs to be made. It was also brought up that hiring someone to handle the trailer at each event might be a good idea.

Next Meeting: February 1st at Williamsville country Store

Meeting adjourned at 7:34
